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NORTH CHARLESTON, S.C. – Before 3:30 a.m. Wednesday, Nov. 17, 2021, a Charleston
County Sheriff’s Office deputy passing by the Circle K at 503 Main Road noticed that the gas
station was on fire.

Crews from St. John’s Fire District and additional deputies responded. No injuries were
reported.

An initial investigation by detectives indicates that the fire is suspicious. There was evidence
inside the store of thefts and attempted thefts. The business was closed at the time of the fire.
Detectives will continue to process evidence and gather information to develop suspects in the
case.


